
 
                                                                DECEMBER 2019 
                                                           SENIOR CENTER NEWS!!! 
409 Collinsville Road, Troy   618-667-2022      Email: info@troyseniorcenter.com 
Hours: Monday & Thursday 9—2 and Wednesday 10-2!  
 
DECEMBER 5TH DINNER: Fried Chicken generously donated by Linda Manley of Edward Jones 
Investments, mashed potatoes, green beans. Desserts provided by: Troy Woman’s Club!  6 
p.m. Dinner followed by the Triad High School Choir under the direction of Linda Remiger!  
$5.00 donation   Please call and make reservations!   
 
JANUARY 2nd, 2020; FEBRUARY 6th, & MARCH 5th we eat at NOON with entertainment to 
follow.  January will feature our local musician Paul Jarvis! 
 
BINGO SCHEDULE:  Bingo starts at 12:30 at the Senior Center unless otherwise written!  
DECEMBER BINGO:       

MONDAY, December 2nd: Flnn Engineering  

MONDAY, December 9th:  Flinn Engineering 

THURSDAY, December 12th: Flinn Engineering 

MONDAY, December 16th: Odd fellows/Wiesemeyer Building/ LUNCH AT NOON!  

THURSDAY, December 19th: Liberty Village 

MONDAY, December 23rd: Cedarhurst/Collinsville/Ali 

 
 WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 18TH AT NOON -- POKENO at the WIESEMEYER BUILDING.  A light 
LUNCH PROVIDED! Cash prizes!!!      Thank you for your sponsorship Grimm & Gorly Too!   
 

Chair Yoga: Mondays, Wednesdays, & Thursdays @ 10:00 a.m. (we play a DVD) Wednesday is 
upstairs/Monday & Thursday is downstairs! 
 
 FOOD DRIVE: If you would like to donate at the December meal we will collect canned 
goods/non-perishable items or unwrapped toys to be donated to the food pantry!    
 
Memberships: we will start taking 2020 memberships at the December dinner just   $5.00 for 
the entire year!   
 
TUNICA/MEMPHIS trip APRIL 20-24, 2020!!!  $525.00 book now.   Great Christmas gift—let 
the kids put down the $75.00 to hold your spot!   A few spaces still left! 
CHRISTMAS CONCERT: December 7th @ 7 p.m. at Troy United Methodist Church         
Refreshments will be available.  
 
Hope you can come out to our events but if the weather forces the cancellation of the Triad 
Community Unit2 schools, the Senior Center will also be closed.  Stay home! Be safe!   
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